
Barne Barton  news

As you are aware we entered into a Pre-Construction Service Agreement with a  
building contractor to start developing Barne Barton and this is now complete. Clarion 
made a decision not to progress with the initial contractor and is negotiating with an 
alternative contractor. 

The next step is to enter into a building contract and prepare for the work on site to begin. 
This will take time and we anticipate building works will start on site by the new year. 

This means we are now looking at the first homes at Barne Barton to be completed in early 
2023. We appreciate this will be disappointing news, but we want to reassure you that 
Clarion is committed to building your new homes. 

We’ll update you regularly as plans progress.
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Reporting repairs
For those still living at Barne Barton we 
encourage you to report any repair issues 
through your Clarion online account, 
by contacting customer services on 
0300 500 8000 or via the website at: 
myclarionhousing.com/repairs-and-
maintenance/request-a-repair 

This summer we’re planning fun activities for residents. 

The events will give you a chance to catch up with your neighbours.  
The first planned event was a picnic lunch on Saturday 14 August. 

We’ll also be exhibiting at the Plymouth Partnership event in September. 
Look out for more information closer to the date.

Summer fun 

Upgrade update

We’ve completed upgrade works on the 
existing homes across Barne Barton 
to make them more comfortable while 
residents wait for their new properties  
to be built. 

We carried out external and internal 
communal painting works to freshen  
up nine blocks, which are home to  
30 households. 

Thank you to those living on site for your 
cooperation during the works.

If you have any questions about the 
regeneration please contact  
Nicola Evans on 0300 500 800 or 
email barnebarton@clarionhg.com

myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

Contact us

in Barne Barton

Before

After


